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PQ 20044/25*To ask the Minister for Health to provide a map, broken into lots, 
of a site (details supplied: St. Brigid’s Campus, Ballinasloe, Co. Galway), 
clearly identifying lands to be sold and lands to be retained; and if she will 
make a statement on the matter. -Claire Kerrane 

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response. 

As previously communicated in our response dated 16th April 2025 to Representation 
02703/25 and Parliamentary Question 15130/25, it is the HSE’s intention to engage 
an agent in Q2, 2025 to manage and coordinate the disposal of certain identified 
parcels of land on the St Brigid’s campus, Ballinasloe.  

A decision on the arrangement of the final lots will be determined on appointment of 
the agent. 

However, in the interest of clarity, our current intention is to retain lands immediately 
adjacent the existing CNU and Admissions Building. 

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


